

January 3, 2014

Ms. Ellen Satlof National Athletic Trainers' Association 2952 Stemmons Freeway Dallas, Texas 75247

Dear Ellen,

The Orlando Orthopaedic Center Foundation is a non-profit foundation fueled by the passion, patience and dedication of the physicians and community partners who donate their time and expertise to support orthopaedic research, injury prevention in youth athletics, community education and outreach.

We support the National Athletic Trainers' Association and the Youth Sports Safety Alliance in their plight to help raise awareness, improve the health, safety and medical care for young athletes and the need for further research on youth sports injuries and their effects.

We believe that one of the most important aspects to preventing unnecessary orthopaedic injuries is education. One of the Foundation's main initiatives is to help make Central Florida a safer place for kids of all ages to play the sports they love. We feel our organizations goals align in educating parents, coaches, athletes on the prevention of injuries, recognizing the signs and symptoms of injuries and conditions, concussions, proper nutrition, strength training and ensuring youth athletes have access to qualified health care professionals.

Orlando Orthopaedic Center Foundation is pleased to join in with the National Athletic Trainers' Association and the other medical and health care organizations to help advance youth sports safety.

Feel free to contact me for additional information regarding our foundation.

Sincerely,

Sennifer ∜aggart Foundation Director

Orlando Orthopaedic Center Foundation